



Copley Primary School Mewsletter Thursday 17th December 2020 Issue 14

01422 354209 head/admin/clerical@copley.calderdale.sch.uk

Farewell Mrs Oldfield

It is with a heavy heart that we say goodbye to Mrs Oldfield as she begins her retirement.

Mrs Oldfield came to Copley Primary School in January 2008 and we have been lucky to have her as our Headteacher for the past 13 years. She will be missed by us all but it is now time for her to have some well earned rest and spend time with her 2 delightful grandchildren.

We would all like to wish Mrs Oldfield a very happy retirement.



What's happening in school week beginning Mon 4th January 2021

Mon 4th Jan	School re opens
Tues 5th Jan	
Weds 6th Jan	
Thurs 7th Jan	
Fri 8th Jan	

AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL

Y6 Sponsored Silence.

On Thursday our Y6 pupils made us beyond proud. They completed a sponsored silence, even through Christmas Dinner, to raise money for the charity Amnesty International. This has been part of their literacy work this term and we will let you know the final amount they have raised next week.

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the event.

Well done to Y6 and Mr Moorhouse. Inspirational stuff!

Santa paid a special visit to Copley this morning!



From all of us at 🙎 Copley Primary as School we would a like to wish you a all a Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year!

aaaaaaaaaaaaa



Celebration Assembly

Our Celebration Virtual Assembly is on the website homepage for you to view

Congratulations to all our Leaf Winners this week!



Nativity 2020

Well done to all the children who took part in "A Wriggly Nativity" they all did a fantastic job and had lot's of fun too! This will be posted on Google Classrooms for you to enjoy watching as many times as you

